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Esquimalt Mayor and Council
1229 Esquimalt Road
Esquimalt, BC V9A 3P1

January 16, 2019

Dear Esquimalt Mayor and Council,

Victoria City Council has written to the Minister of Health, Minister of Mental Health and
Addictions, and Minister of Finance requesting their ministries immediately increase funds for
mental health and addiction services throughout the province.

The Province has committed to addressing the health crises affecting persons who are unhoused,
addicted and/or live with mental and physical illnesses, and has provided increasing funding to
support services to respond to the needs of these persons. The City of Victoria is also committed
to using our resources to address homelessness, mental health and addictions, and we are grateful
for the Province’s partnership on these fronts. Unfortunately, we continue to witness overdose
deaths and strains on mental health and addictions services.

We are writing today to request that Esquimalt Mayor and Council consider writing to these same
ministers to ask for an increase in funds for mental health and addiction services. A copy of our
letter is enclosed for your reference,

Thank you for your consideration of our request.

Sincerely,

Li;a Helg‘;j\‘

Victoria Mayor
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Unfortunately, Wf} continue to witness overdose deaths and strains on mental health and addictions services.
We therefore respectfully request that your ministries increase funds for mental health and addiction
services throughout the province. Further, that BC Health Authoritics be directed to use the additional
resources specifically in the provision of additional and enhanced government and non-profit services and
programs dealing with -addictions and mental health.

Thank you for your consideration of our request.

Sincerely,
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isa Helps
Victoria Mayor

Cc. Honourable John Horgan, Premier
Mayors of Municipalities in the Capital Regional District
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